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        The Romans are marching 

This term, Year 4 students have been learning all about the 
Roman Empire! One of the highlights was stepping into the 
sandals of Roman soldiers during our interactive "Roman 
Marching" activity. The children learned how disciplined and 
organised the Roman army was and practiced different 
formations, including the famous "tortoise" or testudo formation. 
This hands-on experience gave them a glimpse into the life of a 
Roman soldier, complete with chanting commands and 
marching in unison. The students had a great time while 
gaining a deeper understanding of Roman military tactics and 
teamwork!  
 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

 

New homework for KS2 

Atom Learning  

https://app.atomlearning.com/public/login  

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

Notices 

Below is a guide on how to talk to your children about technology. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/techosaurus/  
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